
Peek at the Week 
Year 1 —  3rd May 2024 

Our Learning 

This week: In maths, we have been learning 
and volume and capacity. The children learnt 
the difference between the terms and explored 

this is water play outside. 

In English, we wrote question sentences and 
included them in a simple letter to the Tiger in 

Don’t Take an Elephant on the Bus. 

In Geography, we finished learning about 
transport hubs in the local area. Children used 
junk modelling to make local transport hubs. 

Next week :In maths, we will be beginning to 
count in 2s, 5s and 10s and linking this to 

times tables. 

In English, the children will be starting to 
read our next text, Mr Grumpy’s Motor Car. 

In History, the children will being learning 
about the history of transport.  

Thank you to the parents who attended the 
parent forum on Wednesday afternoon. 

PowerPoint slides about issues raised can be 
found on the website. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

Star of the week 

1Donaldson:           1Jeffers: 

Words of the Week:  blue, glue, flew, new, cute, cube, rude, claw, saw, today, their, think 

Contact us: year1@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


